
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As you will be aware following notification from Falkirk Council Children’s Services, all 

schools in Falkirk including Braes High School, will be closed to all pupils on Thursday 24th 

November. This is due to industrial action by the Educational Institute for Scotland union and 

the Association of Head teachers and Deputes in Scotland union. 

 

Although the school is closed to pupils, there may be some members of staff who do not 

participate in the strike action, and will therefore be at work. Those members of staff will 

provide learning activity to be carried out at home, for pupils who would normally be in their 

lessons on Thursday. These learning activities will be communicated to pupils via their 

normal class Teams pages on Thursday. It is understood however that it may not be possible 

or appropriate for all pupils to carry out these learning activities set by teachers who are at 

work on Thursday.  

 

Should there be any late change to these arrangements for Thursday, we will of course 

communicate further. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Iain Livingstone  

 


